
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Steve Pelissier' <pelissier@scacog.org>

Date: 6/5/2013 7:45:01 AM
Subject: RE: Request for Extension for the Implementation of the Congregate Dining Nutritional

Risk Score Direction

Steve,

I know you have a new director and am sure she will bring much needed experience to the aging programs. However, 
we have been talking about serving those with the greatest need for at least a year, I have instructed all PSA regions 
to review the assessment data, look at nutrition risk scores, and review the clients currently served. All I did with the 
PI was confirm in writing what has been discussed for the past year. After a year, how can I continue to allow clients 
to be served with nutrition funds for clients that have no nutrition risk?

Thanks.

Tony

From: Steve Pelissier [mailto:pelissier@scacog.org]
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 10:49 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: Karen Carter
Subject: Request for Extension for the Implementation of the Congregate Dining Nutritional Risk Score Direction

Tony,
Please find attached a request for an extension to the implementation of the direction regarding nutritional risk 
scores that was issued last week.

Thank you for your consideration of our request.

Steve
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